
 

 
 

October 17, 2023 
 
The Office for Citizens with Developmental Disabilities (OCDD) is scheduling Roadshows to 
discuss the department’s upcoming initiatives. These Roadshows are for waiver participants, 
families, providers, support coordinators and all interested stakeholders. Check out the flyer 
below to find a Roadshow near you! 
 
If you have any questions, please send those to OCDD-HCBS@la.gov.  
 

 
  

OCDD Roadshows Coming Soon 



Contact Us 
LaDDC News is the electronic newsletter for the LA Developmental Disabilities Council.  If there 
are any questions about the information above, contact the Council by replying to this email, or 
calling the toll free number listed below: 
 
phone: 1-800-450-8108                                                           
email: info@laddc.org  
website: www.laddc.org 
facebook: www.facebook.com/LaDDCouncil                               
twitter: www.twitter.com/LaDDCouncil 
 
Sign up to receive LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  
View all recent LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  
 


